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ADVANCE CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
→ Your Sewer Access May Temporarily Be Affected!  

 
Insituform Technologies® Limited (ITL) is under contract by the City of Campbell River to complete the 
rehabilitation of certain sanitary sewers in your area.  As a result, both cleaning & repair work will be 
completed over the next few months. The Insituform® process repairs sewers without digging up the 
neighborhood. This helps to preserve your property and minimize any inconveniences.  
 
Please be advised that during the construction, there may be some minor traffic disruptions, parking 
restrictions, and lane closures. In order to repair these old sewer systems, ITL will conduct the work in two 
stages.  Stage 1 involves cleaning the sewers using low pressure water jetting equipment to remove roots, 
grease, gravel and other debris.  Stage 2 is the CIPP (Cured In Place Pipe) lining process that uses a 
fiberglass resin. Please be advised that the use of the fiberglass resin odour could pose some 
inconvenience to the home and/or business owner, however these issues do not pose any health concerns.   
 
While work is being performed in Stage 1, some homes may experience turbulence, smell, or noise in the 
septic pipes. If you have experienced related issues in the past such as bubbling toilets or spraying over, or 
if your residence is not equipped with a functioning backflow preventer, we strongly suggest keeping toilet 
lids closed and covered with a garbage bag and/or placing a heavy item on the lid to prevent any issues that 
may arise from the cleaning work. 
 
Should the repair work directly affect you or your property for Stage 2, another notification will be 
left at your front door within 48-hours prior to conducting the actual lining work. This notification will 
provide you with information regarding the time and duration of the disruption as well as who to 
speak with should you have any concerns.   
 
If any problem occurs with your sewer service during this rehabilitation process, please visit one of our  
on-site representatives or contact us at the provided number below.  

 
For more information on our process please visit: www.insituform.com 

 

For site related issues during construction please call: 
 

Bryan Smith – Field Technician  
204-557-1798 

 
 
 
 

We will be in your area between the following dates: 
 

Stage 1 – Cleaning Work: July 5, 2024 to August 30, 2024 
 

Stage 2 – CIPP Lining: September 1, 2024 to November 30, 2024 
 

http://www.insituform.com/

